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Washington DC, United States of America 
31 March 2011 

 

 
Dear Colleagues and Friends, 
 
 

Welcome to Washington DC! 
 
I am delighted that you are able to join us in Washington DC for the 20th Stop TB 
Partnership Coordinating Board Meeting.  
This is my first Coordinating Board meeting, at less than 2 months since I took the 
office as the new Executive Secretary! 
We are at the beginning of a new trip together and I hope that during it we will make 
a difference for the millions of people affected by TB and that this trip will bring us 
closer to elimination of TB ! 
 
I look forward to successful and focused two day meeting! 
  
This letter contains practical information to help make your stay more enjoyable and 
our meetings more productive.  
 
Stop TB Partnership Coordinating Board Meeting venue: 

 
Renaissance-Mariott Dupont Circle Hotel 
1143 New Hampshire Avenue NW ·  
Washington, District Of Columbia 20037  
United States of America  
 
Website: http://www.marriott.com/hotels/travel/wasrw-renaissance-washington-dc-
dupont-circle-hotel/ 
 
 
Stop TB Partnership Coordinating Board Meeting Schedule: 
 
Thursday 31 March 2011 
08.00  Registration Opens - Secretariat Room (Foggy Bottom room) 
09.00 Opening Coordinating Board meeting - New Hampshire Ballroom  

12.30 Lunch - City Center Ballroom 
14:00  Coordinating Board meeting - New Hampshire Ballroom 
17.30 Board Meeting adjourned 
18.00  Welcome Reception - City Center Ballroom 

 



Friday 1 April 2011 
08.30  Coordinating Board meeting -  New Hampshire Ballroom 

12.30 Lunch - City Center Ballroom 
14.00 Coordinating Board meeting - New Hampshire Ballroom 

17.00 Coordinating Board Meeting adjourned 
 
 
With my warmest regards, 
 

 
 
Lucica Ditiu, Executive Secretary 
 

 
 
If you need assistance during your stay, the following Stop TB Partnership staff will 
be available to help:   
 
 

Secretariat Mobile Email 
Annemieke Brands, 
Governance Officer 

+ 41 79 621 53 74 brandsa@who.int 

Winnie de Guzman, 
Assistant 

+ 41 79 249 35 19 deguzmanw@who.int 

Judith Mandelbaum-Schmid, 
Senior Communications 
Officer 

+ 41 79 254 68 35  schmidj@who.int 

Daniela Mohaupt, Private 
Sector and Corporate 
Relations 

+ 41 79 206 1100 mohauptd@who.int 

Joel Spicer, Senior 
Strategist 

+ 41 79 562 08 21 spicerj@who.int 

Lucica Ditiu, Executive 
Secretary 

+ 41 79 562 36 48 ditiul@who.int 

Corazon Dolores, Assistant 
to the Executive Secretary 

+ 41 79 467 11 36 doloresc@who.int 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 


